
Loop Steering Committee Meeting 
550 Utah street  7:30pm 

January 12,2015 
 
Attending:  Jean Bogiages, Sheldon Trimble, Michael Kerbow 
 
Caltrans Update 
Jean gave an update on the progress of setting up meetings with Caltrans.  Jim Bozionelas, Caltrans Air 
Space manager met with Roland Au-Young from the Traffic Safety Group at the end of December.  Jim 
wants to set up a meeting with himself, Roland and a few of the design staff and have us present the 
Loop proposal so that they can give us productive feedback and answer questions. 
 
Kelli responded to Jim and let him know that she would be reporting on The Loop project at the 
quarterly SFCITU-Caltrans meeting on 1/12.  
 
Sheldon suggested that the meeting be held at the Bionic office to make it convenient for Marcel and 
Sarah.  
 
Business Lunch Update 
Jean reported that Kim and Jessie of Trumark were happy to work with us in arranging a business lunch.  
The idea, presented at our December meeting was to invite the businesses in Northwest Potrero to a 
nice lunch that is sponsored by the Loop, Trumark, Bonhams and the Design Center (if the 3 businesses 
want to do this).  At the lunch a presentation would be made about The Loop and about the Potrero 
Connect work which has as it’s objective, moving the homeless encampments in the neighborhood into 
housing.  We would be asking the businesses to support us in both endeavors. 
 
Sheldon suggested that we discuss this at the next steering committee meeting, as we will have more 
information on the meeting with Caltrans and on the Potrero Connect meeting. 
 
Potrero Connect Update 
January 20 is the date for the second meeting of “Potrero Connect”.  This is a group of folks living in the 
Northwest Potrero neighborhood who want to work with the city services to house the folks that are 
now camping on the sidewalks and the 101 right-of-way in Northwest Potrero.  The goal is to address 
the issue specifically in our neighborhood.  Bevan Dufty and Rann Parker will be at the 6pm meeting this 
month.  Notes from the first meeting are on http://sfmuna.net/?page_id=792. 
 
Actions 
Jean will invite Kelli to our next meeting. 
Jean will update Malia Cohen on our progress. 
 
Next Meeting 
The 2nd Monday in February is Feb 9.  That will be our next meeting. 
 
Notes submitted by, 
Jean Bogiages 


